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Diary Dates: 

THANK YOU all so much for being so generous in buying books for your children at our book fair. We sold a total of £1720 worth 

of books which gives us £1000 in commission to buy books from Scholastic. What a super result! 

Book week in school is always one of our favourite times of the year. Thank you all so much for dressing up your children on 

Thursday—we really do appreciate the effort which goes into getting costumes together. The children looked incredible—see 

some photos in this newsletter and also, keep an eye on the Littlehampton Gazette for their WBD special edition, coming soon!  

Comic Relief day is coming up on Friday 21st March. We are inviting the children to wear something red in return for a       

donation to the charity. 

The school discos are also on Friday 21st March—£3 per ticket—payable on the door (card machine available). A reminder that 

YR parent s are expected to stay with their child. 

 This week’s star of the week winners:   

             

1LG   Maddie   1LN    Miley 

2CA (2 next week)   2LD Leon  

3KC      Tommy   3VW   Audrey 

4RD Harley    4TF      Rosiee 

5HC  Grace     5CT  Trinity        

6BA   William R    6HB  Bella  

Attendance:    Whole school: 95.1% (Sept to now)                                                        

The class with the highest attendance in the last 

week:                                                                                

5HC, 5CT, 4RD 96%  they get the chance to have 15 

minutes extra choice time next week).      

The child with 100% attendance this week:               

chosen by a random generator:                                               

Esmae C 3KC He gets to choose a book from Miss 

Bowers’ selection of prize books.           

Housepoints: 1st Arundel  2nd Bramber                   

3rd Amberley    4th Lewes 

Key dates for next year 
Parents’ Evenings 3:30—

6pm 
14th / 16th October 2024 26th / 27th Feb 

Open Classrooms 2:45—

3:30pm 

25th November 
2024 

31st March 2025 23rd June 2025 

Sports Day (am KS1 pm 
KS2) 

Thursday 5th June 2025 

Summer Fair 3:15pm Friday 27th June 2025 tbc 

Y6 production  w/b 14th July 2025 

Y6 presentation eve Monday 21st July 2025 

Dates for your diary: 

Wed 19th / Thurs 20th March (am) Y6 visit to the railway station 

Fri 21st March    Comic Relief Day—wear red! 

Fri 21st March    School discos    4:30pm—5:30pm KS1    5:45pm—6:45pm KS2 

Mon 31st March    Open Classrooms from 2:45pm (until about 3:30pm) 

Fri 4th April     Y2 Arundel Castle trip                                    End of term 

Tues 22nd April     INSET Day        

Wed 23rd April       Summer Term starts 

 

Reminder:                               

We are a no-nut school. There 

are children in school with a 

very serious nut allergy so 

please avoid sending any food 

containing nuts (including 

Nutella). Thank you. 

Wed 12th March—special guest visitor...Jump Start Jonny! 

                                                  Whoopa! 



Snapshot of the week: 
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Snapshot of the week: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year five considered and identified 

primary and secondary sources for 

discovering about Ancient Greek 

homes. They used sources to re-

search homes and made mud bricks 

in the style of the Ancient Greeks. 

Year 3 experimented with 

Stop Motion to bring their 

book day characters to life. 
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World Book Day 2025 

  

 

 

        

Whole school costume parade 

Miss Bowers 

Mrs Smith 
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Sports News: 
 
It has definitely been a productive week of sport at GG 
this week! 
Monday saw the Year 3/4 Netball Festival event at The 
Angmering School.  The Angmering Sports Leaders put 
together a variety of skill-based activities before the chil-
dren had a chance to play full games.  We had enough for 
two teams (with two members of St John's join-
ing us.  One team achieved an incredible undefeated 
streak, while the other team also had a strong perfor-
mance with a win, draw and a loss.  Overall, it was a fantastic effort from all the players.  Well done 
to everyone who took part. 
On Tuesday some children from Year 3 went to take part in Tri Golf at Ham Manor!  This was a 
great opportunity for the children to experience what a Golf Course and Club 
are like.  They developed their skills in putting and chipping while enjoying the 
beautiful surroundings.  Well done to everyone who took part! 
Thursday was Tag Rugby!  Children from Year 5 went to Angmering school to 
put their skills into action, having focused on small sided games in a unit during 
a previous term, the children performed well.  Winning a game, drawing anoth-
er, and showing fantastic skills on the pitch is a great achievement - especially 
given how quickly they adapted to the format.  Well done to everyone who 
took part! 

Homework Survey: 

 

Thank you to those of you who have had a 

chance to fill in the survey on School Ping. Please 

do take some time to complete the short survey. 

The results of this will guide us through the next 

stage of our in-school homework review which 

will, in the end, further enhance the homework 

set for children. 
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Attendance: 
This infographic gives some  detail about the impact of your child missing school. 


